
 
FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

 
TO:  Franklin Families 
FROM: Janice Tierney 
DATE: November 2, 2018 
RE:  Welcome November 
 
THANK YOU to our PTO for an amazing robotics assembly last Friday. The students 
were engaged and learning….and the entertainment value was also pretty high!! 
Wonderful experience for all in attendance.  
 
Please remember to check the calendar for the school schedule – especially in the 
month of November.  The elementary schools have half day sessions (12:30 
Dismissal) on Monday and Wednesday next week for conferences and Tuesday, 
Thursday and Friday as days off for Election and Teachers Convention.   
 
If you child is going to be absent, please be sure to contact both the office and your 
child’s teacher.   
 
We were overwhelmed by the generosity of our students with the donations of candy 
for our troops.  Check out both our PTO and district social media for photos and 
announcement of our “Candy Weight.”  The number is still growing today so our 
final number will not be official until next week.   
 
Parent Teacher conferences are always an exciting time.  Please be respectful of the 
schedule and arrive on time for your meeting allowing time for sign in and classroom 
arrival.  Conferences are scheduled for either 15 or 20 minute time slots.  We ask that 
you are mindful of that time frame and respect that another appointment may follow 
yours.  As always, if you find that you need more time, another appointment can be 
made. 
 
If your family is traveling next week, be safe!  If not, enjoy the change in routine and 
beautiful fall foliage.   
 

Mrs. Tierney 


